
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions or Concerns – contact us by email at northcarrollsoccer@gmail.com 

North Carroll Soccer Club 

August 2012 Newsletter 
www.northcarrollsoccer.com 
Like us on Facebook! 

Chris Briley, President 
 
Despite a significant rise in uniform costs, we've been able to hold the registration fees flat this 
year. A big part of us being able to do that is the generosity of our sponsors. We'll be updating 

our website with all our 2012 sponsors soon, but I'd like to note and thank our Platinum level 
sponsors for this year: 

Greenmount Station Restaurant 
PNC Bank (Hampstead) 

River Valley Ranch 
Ron's Automotive 

Software Development Services, Inc. 
  
Please patronize our sponsors and thank them for their support of the program.   Without their 

generous support of the program, we would have to increase the fees or implement a mandatory 
fundraiser program. 
  

This year we will also be holding a couple of fundraising nights.   Our first will be a Chick-fil-A 
night on Thursday, Sept 6th at the Chick-fil-A on 140 in Westminster.   NCSC will get a portion of 
the proceeds from purchases from 5-8.   More details to come, but go ahead and mark your 

calendars to go to Chick-fil-A that night! 
 

Upcoming Dates! 

Field Lining Day 

 September 1st at Cape 

Horn Park 

 Contact our Fields 

Coordinator, Frank 
Riegert, if you can help 

out 

 Email to fields 

@northcarrollsoccer.com 

Practices 

Begin 

Week of 

August 13 

Ref Meeting 
-NC Sr Ctr 

Aug 16, 
7pm 

Referee 
Scrimmages 

Aug 18 

Parent 

Meeting 
-NC Sr Ctr 

Aug 22, 

7:30pm 

NCSC 

Chick-Fil-A 
Night 

Sept 6 

Opening Day Sept 8 

Picture Day Sept 22 

 

Fall Soccer Schedule 
Brian Frazier, Secretary 
As August begins, we are all looking forward to getting back into the regular schedule of the 

school year, which, for all of us includes soccer! Here are a few notes about our fall schedule so 
that you can start marking your calendars early. 
 

Practices will be starting the week of August 13th. Coaches will be getting in touch with you 
between August 8th and August 12th to let you know what time and location your practices are. 
 
Games begin with our Opening Day on September 8th. For the most part, you should expect to 

have a game every Saturday that starts between 8am and 5pm. The exceptions to that rule are: 
 
Our U14 Leagues will each have (at least) one game under the lights at North Carroll Middle 

School. U14 Boys will play on October 12th and the U14 Girls will play on October 19th. 
 
Rain-outs can wreak havoc with our game schedules. With 58 teams playing on just 8 fields 

every weekend, making up games that weather impacted can be quite difficult. If we have a 
season like last year (with half our games either rain or snow impacted) we again expect that 
there will be some make up games played on Sundays. Those games will have starting times 

between 1pm and 5pm. 
 
Picture Day is September 22nd which means that in addition to a game that day, teams will be 

getting pictures taken at North Carroll Middle School. More information about picture day will be 
available at the parent meeting on August 22nd and the schedule will come out in early 
September. 

 
The final week of regular games is October 27th and Playoffs will be on November 3rd and/or 
November 10th (depending on the need to use November 3rd for any make-up games). 

NCSC Financial Notes 

http://www.northcarrollsoccer.com/

